2015 CLOSES....

The 2015 year is almost over. We are sure that you are all ready for your summer break. The end of each year is a great time to look back to what has been achieved.

This year Scorpio Technology has had the opportunity to meet many of you at teacher conferences held by DATTA VIC, IIATE, INTAD and NSW Dept. of Education & Communities Integrated STEM: Teacher Workshop.

Thank you for taking the time to stop and chat with us. Your questions and feedback help us develop new ideas and improve existing kits.

In September we launched a number of new great products:

PUTOMAX

- Solar Maximum Power Point Tracker
- SINGLE LED TORCH
- JUMPING BUG & PROJECT SHEET
- Book: The Complete Guide to Making Wooden Clocks: Traditional, Shaker & Contemporary Designs - John A. Nelson
- Book: The Pen Turner's
 Workbook: Making Pens from
 Simple to Stunning Barry
 Gross



Inspirational projects for teaching Design,
Creativity & Technology

This year we have spent many long hours updating and improving our website to provide you with more information and ideas. Please take a look. We always welcome any ideas and comments.

This year we have delivered a monthly newsletter straight to your inbox. We hope that it has provided you with new ideas. The newsletters are now also available on our new website.

Thank you for the opportunity to work together with you this year. We hope to be able to help you again in the New Year.



Season's
Greetings and
best wishes for
the
New Year

We at Scorpio Technology wish you, your students and families a safe and enjoyable holiday.

Thank you for your support during the year and we look forward to assisting you in 2016.

Our office will be closed from 3 p.m. on the 22nd December 2015 until 8:45 a.m. 23rd January 2016.

If you require any assistance during this time please email, fax or phone and leave a clear message.

SCORPIO TECHNOLOGY

SCORPIO TECHNOLOGY Vic Pty Ltd 17 Inverell Ave, Mt. Waverley Vic 3149 www.scorpiotechnology.com.au

2